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Investing in our schools  

As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class 
public education. 

Project overview 

As part of this investment, Valley View Public School will receive a share for the repair of 3 
retaining walls as outlined in our November 2024 update.  

The 3 retaining walls will be repaired to improve site stability and are located:  

• in front of Building F (not next to Administration Building as previously advised) 
• between Buildings B and E  
• between Buildings E and F. 

Progress update 

Since our last update, the contract for this work was awarded and construction began in early Term 
2 2025. The project is due to finish mid 2025.  

The work involves:  

• removing face bricks for structural inspection and repairs 
• rendering of retaining walls  
• concreting 
• wall capping  
• balustrades  
• fencing above 2 retaining walls: one in front of Building F and one between Buildings E and F.  

 

More information  

We will keep the community updated and provide more information as it becomes available.  

If you have any questions about this project, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
during business hours on the contact details below. 
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